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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – A resident at the Al Cannon Detention Center who was
hospitalized last week has died.

While conducting a security check about 6 a.m. Dec. 21, detention deputies found the man who
appeared to be breathing but unresponsive in a cell. The deputies declared a medical
emergency, and EMS transported the resident to MUSC. He died Thursday at the hospital.

Per protocol, the Office of Professional Standards at the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office is
conducting an internal review. CCSO detectives also are investigating. There is no evidence of
foul play.

The man had been held at the Detention Center since August on multiple charges, including
first-degree assault and battery and first-degree burglary, among others. The Charleston County
Coroner’s Office can provide identity information when appropriate.
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